
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING 
REDISTRICTING OF CITY COUNCIL DISTRICTS 

FEBRUARY 14, 2022 

The Livermore City Council will conduct a public hearing per California 
Elections Code Section 21607.1 at its meeting of February 14, 2022 at 
7:05 p.m., at which time the City Council will 1) receive an update on 
redistricting efforts to date; 2) conduct a public hearing to receive public 
input on the composition of City Council voting district draft maps prepared 
by the City’s  demographer and submitted by the community, and 3) provide 
direction to the City’s demographer for revisions of the draft maps to be 
considered at the fourth public hearing to be duly noticed. 
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Resulting from suspension of certain provisions of the Ralph M. Brown Act due to a State 
of Emergency in response to COVID-19, the meeting will be held though 
videoconferencing beginning at 7:00 p.m. You may access the meeting through YouTube 
(view only), Zoom or phone call. Visit cityoflivermore.net/agenda, call (925) 960-4200, or 
email redistricting@cityoflivermore.net after February 8th for the Zoom link and call-in 
information. 
 
All interested persons are invited to participate in said hearing and express opinions and 
comments relating to this matter. The hearing will be conducted pursuant to AB 361. Public 
comments can be submitted during the meeting over Zoom (verbal comments), or prior to 
the meeting using e-comment no later than 4:00 p.m. (on website) or emailing 
cityclerk@cityoflivermore.net no later than 12:00 p.m. on February 14, 2022.  Comments 
may also be submitted to the City Clerk at 1052 S Livermore Avenue, Livermore, CA 94550 
and by email at redistricting@cityoflivermore.net no later than 12:00 p.m. 
 
Simultaneous Spanish interpretation will be provided during this meeting. Please contact 
WKH�&LW\�&OHUN¶V�Office at (925) 960-4200 or via email at redistricting@cityoflivermore.net if 
live interpretation in another applicable language is needed for this hearing or if a 
reasonable accommodation in accordance with the American with Disabilities Act is 
needed. Notification 72 hours prior to the meeting will enable the City to make reasonable 
arrangements. 
 
All supporting documentation will be available for review after February 8th in the office of 
the City Clerk at 1052 S Livermore Avenue, Livermore, CA 94550 DQG�RQ�WKH�&LW\¶V�ZHEVLWH�
at cityoflivermore.net/redistricting. Questions may be directed to Marie Weber, City Clerk, 
at (925) 960-4200 or via email at redistricting@cityoflivermore.net 
 
 
DATED: January 27, 2022      Marie Weber, City Clerk 
PUBLISH: February 2, 2022 
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